
Talks on Research Postgraduate Studies in 

Indonesia   
 

October 15-16, 2018  
 

The Graduate School of The University of Hong Kong (HKU) will be giving research seminars and 

talks to potential students in Indonesia on research postgraduate studies (MPhil and PhD) at HKU. 

 

Professor Ben Young, Associate Dean of the Graduate School will provide a brief introduction of 

HKU, including the history and the facilities to support research, teaching and learning. The 

admission requirements, application details, tuition fee, scholarships, awards and other financial 

assistance available to students will be covered in the talks. 

 

Details of the Research Seminars and MPhil/PhD Information Talks are as follows:   
 

 University Date Time Venue 

 

1 Universitas Indonesia October 15, 2018 

(Monday)  

10:30am - 

12:00nn 

Research Seminar & 

MPhil/PhD Information Talk 

 

Chevron Room, Faculty of 

Engineering Building 

Universitas Indonesia 

2 Universitas Tarumanagara 

(UNTAR) 

October 16, 2018 

(Tuesday) 

1:00pm - 

4:00pm  

MPhil/PhD Information Talk: 

1:00pm - 2:30pm: Meeting 

Room-1, Main Building 5th 

Floor 

 

 

Research Seminar: 

3:00pm - 4:00pm: Auditorium 

of Building M, 8th Floor. 

 

Universitas Tarumanagara 

(UNTAR) 

 

No registration is required.  Details on application for admission to the MPhil and PhD programmes 

can be viewed at:  http://www.gradsch.hku.hk/gradsch/prospective-students/how-to-apply 

 

We look forward to your active participation.  

 

 

Graduate School 

The University of Hong Kong  

 

October 6, 2018 

http://www.gradsch.hku.hk/gradsch/prospective-students/how-to-apply

